
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Cherry Class Preschool Newsletter 
Friday 21 June 2024 

Highlights from this week 

We have been learning about explorers that have 
made the incredible journey to the South Pole 
this week. We learnt about Shackleton and we 

also learnt about the solo journey made by Preet 
Chandi. 

We have been busy making super art work based 
on Takashi Murakami and making amazing 

instruments out of all your super junk modelling 
items. Thank you! 

Next week in Cherry class 

Next week we will be learning about 
Malala Yousafzai. We will talk about 
how Malala wanted to go to school 
and why school is important for us. 
We will think about friendships and 
what qualities are needed to be a 

good friend. Kind hands are 
essential! 

 It looks like our potato harvest may 
be ready so we will have a little look 

to see if any new potatoes have 
grown. Over in our raised beds our 
wild flowers haven’t flowered yet! 

We remain hopeful!  

We will also look through our 
learning journals at all our special 

work and photos.  We will talk about 
all the wonderful moments we have 

had as a class. 

   

 

Preschool sports event – Friday 5th 
July  

We will be holding a sports event on Friday 5th 
July at 2.30pm.  If your child attends a Friday 
afternoon session they will automatically take 
part and you are welcome to spectate. We will 

open the preschool gate to all grown-ups at 
2.30pm.  

If your child does not attend a Friday afternoon 
session you are invited to bring your child to 

school for 2.00pm and then stay and spectate. All 
grown-ups will have access to the sports field at 

2.30pm.  

To make sure the event runs smoothly and if your 
child does not attend on a Friday afternoon 

session and you wish them to take part you must 
inform Mrs Chan by Friday 28 June 2024. 

 Dates for your diary 

 Friday 5th July 2.30pm – Preschool sports event. 
 Friday 19th July – Last day of term. 

 

 


